
 
 

I am writing this email to give my feedback on how regulations should be created for airplanes in terms 
of food allergies. I feel that all nuts should be banned from planes. I have two young nephews that are 
deadly anaphylactic to all tree nuts. That means they could die if they come into contact with them. This 
is a very serious condition and all precautions should be taken to protect people who have these 
allergies. It is so stressful for my sister to travel with them, she actually avoids travel because of this.  
 
Please support them by banning all nuts on planes, please help prevent these kids from dying from 
something so senseless. 
 
Thank you, 
Jennifer  
Surrey, British Columbia 

 


